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The "Admiral Makarov" is currently sailing 
back to Vladivostok from Cape Barrow, while the 
"Vladimir Arsenev" is bound for a port in Canada. A 
group of pilots led by A. Shkirya, commander of an 
aviation sub-division from Chaun, has also recently 
returned to Pevek from the shores of Alaska where 
they had taken an active part in Operation 
'Break-Through'.
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